
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Reading Fire Department  

Budget Hearing June 12, 2024 
Reading Community Fire Department Budget Hearing will be held as part of 

the Regular Fire Board Meeting on Wednesday, June 12, 2024 at 6:00 PM in 

the Reading Community Fire Department, 200 Michigan Street Reading, 

Michigan 49274.  
At that time a Budget covering proposed expenditures and estimated 

revenues will be presented for consideration. At this meeting citizens will 

have the right to provide written and/or oral comments and suggestions for 

the possible use of these funds. The public is invited and encouraged to 

attend this public hearing, if you are unable to attend, but wish to have your 

comments recognized, you may do so in writing by sending them to the 

Reading Fire Board, c/o Reading City Hall at 113 S. Main Street, PO Box 

240, Reading, MI 49274 and must be received by 5:00 pm, Wednesday, June 

12, 2024. A copy of the proposed budget will be available for public 

inspection at Reading City Hall, for current office hours please contact City 

Hall at 517-283-2604 or the City Website at www.reading.mi.us.  

Kimberly Blythe, Treasurer 

Reading Fire Board 


